
 

 

 

 

  

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

 
 

 

JOINT RECYCLED WATER POLICY 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE (CITY OF SAN 

JOSE/SCVWD/CITY OF SANTA CLARA -
TPAC) 

 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Joint Recycled Water Policy Advisory 

Committee (City of San Jose/SCVWD/City of Santa Clara -TPAC)  scheduled for Thursday, 
October 19, 2017, at 10:00 a.m., at City of San José, City Manager’s Conference Room #1734, 
200 E. Santa Clara St., San José, CA 95113, was cancelled on October 16, 2017. 
 
 

Vicki Elam 
Vicki Elam 
Office of the Clerk of the Board 
(408) 630-3056 
 
 
Dated:  10-16-17       


